
Important  
Upcoming Dates 

2/26 - PTA Meeting 6-7:30p  

3/2 - Staff Appreciation Week 

3/6 - Talk with Mr. Meigs 

 8:15am 

3/13 - Lowrie Festival of the 

 Arts &  Potato Bar 

 Dinner  5:30p 

3/17 - Evening Conferences 

3/18 - Early Release 12:10p 

3/19 - No School   

 Conferences 

3/23 - 3/27 - SPRING BREAK! 

The Lowrie PTA  serves with the purpose of celebrating, strengthening, and bringing 

together Lowrie families, staff, and the Wilsonville community. 

February 26, 2015 

S tudent 
Store open 

every Friday  
1:45 - 2:30pm 

 

Thank you to Petal Patch Flowers for do-

nating flowers for our Valentine's grams!  

School directories came home! 
Thank you to Chelsea Martin and 

Gail Anderson for putting them to-

gether!  We hope you are enjoying 

them!  If you did not receive one, it 

is probably you chose to opt-out of 

the directory (not to list your infor-

mation).  If you would still like one, 

please stop by and see our wonder-

ful office staff, they have extras. 

We are looking to recruit volun-

teers or people with connec-

tions to cultural performers for 

our International Night!  Know 

someone who dances, sings, or 

performs in a band?  Can we 

use it as an opportunity to learn 

about other cultures?  Have ideas or other re-

sources we could use for this event?  Want to 

make sure your cultural heritage is represent-

ed?  Please send an email to secre-

tary@lowriepta.com!!  

A great big thank you to Newberg Dodge for 

their sponsorship of the Eat! Read! Drive! Event.  

They presented Dr. Meigs with the check of the 

proceeds from this event!  What a wonderful 

c o m m u n i t y  p a r t n e r !

F u n d i n g  P r o p o s a l s                     
During the 2014-2015 school year the PTA has funded 

community-building events, technology, books, class-

room grants, and more. We are now creating the budg-

et for the 2015-2016 school year. If you have an idea for 

an event or project that you would like to see funded, 

please fill out the Funding Proposal form (available on 

our website, FB page, or in the school office) and either 

email it to Treasurer@LowriePTA.org or put it in the 

PTA box in the school office.   

http://www.facebook.com/LowriePrimaryPTA
http://vimeo.com/user15811713


Our sister school, Boones Ferry Primary, is 
hosting the regional Oregon Battle of the Books 
tournament for Clackamas County on Saturday, 
March 14th. They need our help to make the 
tournament a success! To volunteer, please click 
the link below.  To sign up, go to: 
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C0A4EA8AB2FA75
-volunteers/2830806  

Stay Connected… 
 

Facebook facebook.com/lowrieprimarypta   

Website lowriepta.com 

Vimeo lowriepta.com/vimeo/ webmaster@lowriepta.com   

      

president@lowriepta.com       presidentelect@lowriepta.com    

secretary@lowriepta.com       treasurer@lowriepta.com 

marketing@lowriepta.com      execcomm@lowriepta.com        

Next PTA Meeting: 

 

Thursday, February 26, 2015 - Social time 6-6:30  

 meeting to follow from 6:30-7:30pm 
 

Last PTA meeting minutes : http://www.lowriepta.com/

agenda/ 

Tonkin Family of Dealerships  
Is helping to raise money for OUR school! Imagine 

spending an early summer day with family and 

friends, walking or running and raising funds for our 

school at the same time– doesn’t that sound good 

right now? 100% of the Entry Fees goes back to our 

school! Really, 100%!  The race is the first Sunday in 

June. After the run is a lively party with food, bever-

ages, music, etc. Check it out and register today at 

TonkinChallenge.org. Please list “Lowrie Primary PTA” 

for the referral. Of course we couldn’t make all of this 

happen without the help 

of volunteers. If you are 

interested in volunteering, 

please contact Kimberly 

S t e e l e  a t  p r e t -

tyinpink@steelefamily.us. 

We thank you for your 

continued support! 

A bunch of very happy children....  
A fun afternoon at the Wilsonville Library. Many 

thanks to the organizers for this lovely opportunity. 

Butch Hartman, creator of The Fairly Oddparents 

and other hit Nickelodeon shows shared his crea-

tions with us today. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
Sam LaViollette, Reece Fitch, Henri Villeneuve, 

Dax Sword, Jackson Pippert (not pictured) and 

Lilly Riggs participated in the Regional Chess 

Tournament this weekend.  Lowrie placed sec-

ond and Reece qualified for the State Chess 

Tournament.  
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